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On Friday, Feb. 13 the ZuZu African Acrobats will return to the Alfred University campus for an 8 p.m. performance
in Holmes Auditorium, Harder Hall. This free event is presented by AU&s Center for Student Involvement.

Hailing from Mombasa, Kenya, the ZuZu Acrobats have taken the world by storm, appearing on “America&s Got
Talent,” “The Late Show with David Letterman,” and performing at the Texas State Fair and three Super Bowls. Their
appearance at AU last winter proved to be a real crowd-pleaser.

The show, which embodies the rich cultural history of East Africa, includes fast pyramid building, limbo, contortion,
bottle balancing, tumbling, chair stacks and balancing, and a pole act.


